REGIONAL DISTRICT OF NANAIMO

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE
TUESDAY, MAY 11,2010

ADDENDUM

PAGES
DELEGATIONS (Requires Motion)
2 Dianne Eddy, re Consultation Process or In Depth Review of Ramifications of
Building Inspection and Permits in Rural Electoral Areas.
3 Reg Nosworthy, re Building Inspection Service - Public Consultation Plan.
4 Anita Pangborne-LaHue, re Growth Strategy Amendment to Support Zoning &
OCP Amendment Application No. 0604 - Addison - 2610 Myles Lake Road -
Electoral Area ‘C’.
COMMUNICATIONS/CORRESPONDENCE
5 Christopher, Liliana, and Isabella Garbers, re Growth Strategy Amendment to

Support Zoning & OCP Amendment Application No. 0604 - Addison - 2610 Myles
Lake Road - Electoral Area ‘C’.
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Armstrong, Jane

From: Dianne Eddy [d-eddy@shaw.ca]

Sent:  May 11, 2010 10:53 AM

To: Armstrong, Jane

Subject: Delegation Request for Inclusion on the meeting Addendum

RE: Delegation Request for consideration for inclusion on the meeting Addendum

REGIONAL DISTRICT OF NANAIMO, COW Meeting, Tuesday, May 11, 2010, 7:00 PM

This is a Delegation Request for the COW on Tuesday, May 11, 2010 at 7:00 PM. Due to the lateness
of this application, please consider for inclusion on the meeting Addendum. I understand delegates will
be given a maximum presentation time of 5 minutes.

Dianne Eddy, 5058 Longview Dr., Bowser, VOR 1GO0, d-eddy(@shaw.ca, 250-757-2036, President of
Mapleguard Ratepayers’ Association

Title of Presentation: ""Consultation Process' or "In Depth Review of Ramifications of Building
Inspection and Permits in Rural Electoral Areas"

Outline of topic and identification of specific issues and concerns

Ramifications to residents in rural areas

Ramification to municipalities should building inspection be applied to rural areas

Increasing numbers of low income and fixed income residents: where will they go?

Should it be a "consultation process” or an in depth review of the needs of the people in the rural
areas but also municipalities before mandating building inspection in rural areas?

11/05/2010



May 11, 2010

Memo To:  Regional District of Nanaimo
Legislative Coordinator

Re: Late Delecation Request

Please accept this request to be a late delegation speaker at the Committee of the Whole
meeting to be held on Tuesday, May 11, 2010 at 7:00 pm.

Reg Nosworthy

1105 Corcan Road,
Qualicum Beach, BC
V9K 2R6
1-250-752-4608
noz(@telus.net

Topic: Building Inspection Service - Public Consultation Plan

I wish to speak to the process, the current situation and the impacts of rushing the Public
Consultation process to implement Building Inspection and Permit Fees into rural
electoral Areas A, C, F and H.
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Armstrong, Jane

From: Anita Pangborne-LaHue [anitapl@shaw.ca]
Sent:  May 5, 2010 8:27 AM

To: Armstrong, Jane

Cc: 'Linda Addison'

Subject: RE: Request to attend Mar 8-10 meeting

| would like to re-submit my request to speak at the May 11" meeting, same topic as below.
Thanks

Anita

From: Anita Pangborne-LaHue [mailto:anitapl@shaw.ca]
Sent: March 7, 2010 7:07 PM

To: Armstrong, Jane

Cc: anitapl@shaw.ca; 'Linda Addison'

Subject: Request to attend Mar 9-10 meeting

I would like to attend the committee of the whole, Board Meeting being held Tues, Mar 9/10 — as a
late delegate.

My name is: Anita Pangborne-LaHue
Address: 2521 Myles Lake Road, Nanaimo, BC
E-mail address: anitapl@shaw.ca

Phone #: 250-753-7187

Support for application AA0604 — Addison, Electoral Area ‘C’ — 2610 Myles Lake Road
Statement: As a neighbour living on Myles Lake road, I support the application that is going before
the RDN Board — I can elaborate if you need reasons why......

Thanks

Anita Pangborne-LaHue

05/05/2010
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Armstrong, Jane

From: Pearse, Maureen

Sent: May 11, 2010 1:06 PM

To: Armstrong, Jane

Subject: FW: Addison rezoning support letter

Original Message -----

From: Liliana /Chris

To: addisonci@shaw.ca

Sent: Monday, May 10, 2010 3:36 PM
Subject: Addison rezoning support letter

to Mr. Joe Stanhope

Hello our names are Christopher, Liliana, and Isabella Garbers we currently live on Blind lake at 2740 Heather
Way. We wish to support the Addison family on their application to subdivide a 5 acre parcel of their 23 acres
of land, for their son Stephen. We feel a minimum size of 5 acres, is a reasonable size to subdivide and will not
disrupt the setting or environment of the lake

sincerely yours,

the Garbers Family

11/05/2010



